
 

 

Subject: Justification Regarding AUT Report 

 

 
Date: 08-20-2024  
FCC ID: BEJ-RSMV2 

 
To: Federal Communications Commission 
 7435 Oakland Mills Road 
 Columbia, MD 21046 
 USA 

 

We, LG Electronics Inc., declared that an AUT report is not required for this device 

based on below. 

Only radiated measurements have been conducted to demonstrate compliance with 

FCC limits for this device. The EIRP limit under §15.255 (C)(2)(v), which applies to 

this device, does not include a conducted output power limit and this device is not 

subjected to §15.255(e). 

Therefore, AUT Report is not required for the evaluation of this device and has not 

been submitted in this application. 

 

If you have any question or comments, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

      

(Name) David Kim 
(Title) Team leader, LGEUS NA Policy & Regulatory Affairs  
(Email Address) david6.kim@lge.com 
(Phone number) 201-470-2696 
(Address) LG Electronics USA, 111 Sylvan Avenue, North Building, Englewood Cliffs, 
New Jersey 07632, United States 


